
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
On April 13, 2021, the Food and Drug Administration and Centers for 
Disease Control and Prevention recommended a pause in the use of 
the Johnson & Johnson COVID-19 vaccine due to reports of rare 
blood clots. As a result, ASHP-developed resources related to the J&J 
(Janssen) COVID-19 vaccine have temporarily been taken down. 

https://www.fda.gov/news-events/press-announcements/joint-cdc-and-fda-statement-johnson-johnson-covid-19-vaccine

